
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

CANADA COAL TERMINATES PROPOSED BUSINESS 

COMBINATION WITH MIJEM INC.    

February 18th, 2020, Vancouver, B.C., Canada – Canada Coal Inc. (the “Company” or 

“Canada Coal”), (TSX-V: CCK.H) announces that it has terminated its proposed business 

combination with Mijem Inc. (“Mijem”) first announced on November 20th, 2019. Despite 

having received shareholder approval to the proposed transaction with Mijem at an annual and 

special meeting of Canada Coal’s shareholders held on February 7th, 2020, regrettably Mijem 

was not able to raise the required $1.85 million minimum in concurrent financing required to 

complete the business combination. 

The Company will now pursue other business opportunities. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors 
 

 “R. Bruce Duncan” 

 

President and Chief Executive Officer  
Phone: 1-905-813-8408 
Website: www.canadacoal.com  

E-mail:  info@canadacoal.com 

“Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of 

the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.” 

 

 


